
                                                                         
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds                                             

10th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 7 Meet the Tutor 
 
We are very pleased with how well the Year 7 cohort are settling in and would like to thank all the 
parents/carers for supporting the school with this unusual transition into secondary school. The students have 
quickly learned to navigate their way around the school and are becoming more independent day by day. 
 
In recent years, during your child’s first term at Corby Technical School, we would invite parents and carers into 
the school to meet your child’s tutor.  In the current climate this will not be possible; but we still want to build 
the important links between our dedicated student support team and the families of our newest students. 
 
The Year 7 form tutors will hold a virtual meeting with parents/carers on the Wednesday 22nd September. The 
presentation will begin at 4.30pm and last approximately 30 minutes. A link will be sent to parents/carers with 
further instructions closer to this date. 
 
We will not be able to discuss your child during this presentation, this is a general introduction to the school and 
your child’s form tutor, however if you do have any concerns you may contact your child’s tutor directly, details 
of our Year 7 tutors can be found here.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 

https://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/page/?title=Year+7+Tutors&pid=482

